
Chairman’s Announcements 
 

 

Subject: Police and Crime Plan consultation  

Officer Contact Details: 
Office of the Police and Crime Commissioner for 
Wiltshire and Swindon - 01380 734022 

Weblink: www.wiltshire-pcc.gov.uk  

Further details available: 
www.wiltshire-pcc.gov.uk 
 

Summary of announcement: 
 

Police and Crime Commissioner (PCC) for Wiltshire and Swindon Angus Macpherson will be 
seeking views on his first Police and Crime Plan. 
 
This plan, due to be published by the end of March, will set out the Commissioner’s strategic 
policing and crime priorities for the next five years. 
 
It will include working with partners, including local authorities, and the voluntary community 
sector. It will be much wider than the Policing Plan previously produced by Wiltshire Police 
Authority and Wiltshire Police. 
 
Mr Macpherson will be consulting with the public, including victims of crime, and the voluntary 
community sector about the plan. 
 
As part of this the Commissioner and representatives from his office will be giving 
presentations at other Area Board meetings and at Swindon Borough Council Locality 
meetings. 
 
Two workshops for the voluntary and community sector in Wiltshire and Swindon are also 
being held to capture people’s views. These take place as follows: 
 

• Monday 14 January - 2pm – 4pm at the Red Lion Hotel in Salisbury  

• Friday 18 January – 2pm – 4pm at Voluntary Action in Swindon 

Please are limited at these workshops, so if you would like to request a place please email the 

name of the attendee/s, the organisation name, which workshop they wish to attend and 

contact details to pcc@wiltshire.pnn.police.uk. 

From Monday 18 February, the public will also be able to read and give their views on the plan 
via the PCC’s website – www.wiltshire-pcc.gov.uk.  
 
Information about this Police and Crime Plan consultation is on the PCC’s website. 
 

 

 


